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From: Josie abel <chantalle1@live.ca>
To: <hebbgd@gov.ns.ca>

Date: 31 October 2009 08:28 PM
Subject: Please take action NOW!

Oct 31, 2009

Gordon Hebb

NS

Dear Hebb,

I am appalled to see that the Nova Scotia government is attempting to
revise the provincial Wilderness Areas Protection Act to allow the
commercial slaughter of baby seals on Hay Island.

| am totally against the cruelty that is happening to these baby seals;
they cannot voice out what hurts them and nor can they defend
themselves against this in humane cruelty.

Would we just stand by and watch and wait while someone did this to our
child, God forbid. So Why are we not the VOICE we should be for those
that cannot talk or defend its young.

We are the barbarians not them. Please speak out on behalf of these

innocent seals. Please do something NOW! Thank-u for your undertanding
Josie
Bx 3632 sherwood park alberta,t8n2t4

Sincerely,
Miss Josie abel

bx 3632 sherwood park
sherwood park, AB t8h2t4





